George Stamas

Subject: FW: Proposed East Lake Drive Development
Attachments: Plan Review Checklist East Lake.docx

From: Jason Gennaro <jgennaro@elfr.org>

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 9:57 AM

To: John O'Meara <jomeara@wraengineering.com>

Subject: RE: Proposed East Lake Drive Development

John:

It would be inappropriate for me to provide fire prevention approval of a site plan without formal submission.

I can tell you that what I reviewed and what we discussed on the phone seemed to be on the right track for Fire
Code requirements.

The City of Tarpon Springs can call me if we need to do something else to move this project forward.

Have a great weekend sir.

Jason Gennaro, Deputy Chief

East Lake Tarpon Special Fire Control District
3375 Tarpon Lake Boulevard

Palm Harbor, FL. 34685

727.784.8668, Extension 205

jgennaro@elfr.org

PUBLIC RECORDS ACT NOTIFICATION:

You are hereby notified that in accordance with Florida's very broad public records law, most written communications to or from pubtic employees or
officials regarding public business are public records and are available to third parties upon request, Accordingly, this e-mail communication may be subject
to public disclosure in accordance with Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, If you do not want your e-mmil address released in response to a public records request,
do not send me electronic mail. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. FS 668.6076

From: John O'Meara <jomeara@wraengineering.com>
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 9:18 AM

To: Jason Gennaro <jgennaro@elfr.org>

Subject: RE: Proposed Fast Lake Drive Development



Jason,

Thanks for speaking to me a few weeks back regarding this development. Tarpon Springs is asking for written
confirmation that your department is ok with the conceptual development.
We understand the project will be reviewed in detail once we have an official site plan submittal.

Let me know if this is something you can provide or if you have any additional questions.
Thank you,

John O’'Meara | WRA
Senior Project Designer

WRA

4260 W Linebaugh Ave., Tampa, FL 33624
0:813.265.3130 | C: 813.758.4654
Email: jomeara@wraconsultants.com

Web: www.wraengineering.com

From: John O'Meara
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2019 2:53 PM

To: jgennaro@elfr.org

Subject: Proposed East Lake Drive Development
Jason,

We are the engineers helping with a development off East Lake Drive in Keystone.
I'd like to discuss the attached site plan with you as a general review.

The site is located off E. Lake Drive, south of highland Ave, and across from St. Andrews Blvd.
When you have the opportunity, please contact me so we can discuss.
Thank you,

John O'Meara | WRA
Senior Project Designer

WRA
4260 W Linebaugh Ave., Tampa, FL 33624
©: 813.265.3130 | C: 813.758.4654

Email: jomeara@wraconsultants.com
Web: www.wraengineering.com



